From: Iris Ramos

To: City Secretary

Cc: Krista Richardson

Subject: Fwd: Funding for community-based nonprofit organizations for attachment to Tree Board Aug 12 meeting agenda
Date: Monday, August 5, 2024 10:11:02 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Begin forwarded message:

From: Manager <manager@woodcreektx.gov>

Subject: FW: Funding for community-based nonprofit organizations

Date: July 12, 2024 at 12:04:07 PM CDT

To: "iris1@irisramos.com" <iris1@irisramos.com>, Jeff Rasco <jeff.rasco@woodcreektx.gov>, Krista
Richardson <krista.richardson@woodcreektx.gov>

Got this email today. | have not looked in to it but thought the tree board may find it useful.
Thank you,

Jim Burton
City Administrator
City of Woodcreek

41 Champions Circle
Woodcreek, TX 78676-3327

manager@woodcreektx.gov
Office: 512.847.9390 Ext. 202

Cell: 512.878.9102

From: Arbor Day Foundation <grants@arborday.org>

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 11:23 AM

To: Manager <manager@woodcreektx.gov>

Subject: Funding for community-based nonprofit organizations

Apply today to support your urban forestry project.
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ommunity Roots Program | Arbor Day Foundation Funding Opportunity

Grow resilience in your community with
Community Roots Program funding

Right now, Community Roots Program funding is available to community-
based nonprofit organizations to help support urban forestry projects in
underserved and often overlooked communities.

The Arbor Day Foundation’s Community Roots Program is made possible
through the USDA Forest Service and Community Forestry program with
Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) funding. This allows the Arbor Day Foundation
to connect approved nonprofit organizations to funding resources, a peer
network that provides guidance and encouragement, and other learning
opportunities.

To bring your urban forestry project to life, visit our Request for Application
(RFA) page where you can start the application process, find valuable
information, and receive support every step of the way.

Request for Application page is officially open

START APPLICATION
Application deadline is August 12

This is the moment for community-based nonprofit organizations to improve
the health and resilience of their communities through projects like planting
urban orchards that bring neighbors together to gather and tighten bonds.
Shady spots that provide relief from the scorching sun. Education and
hands-on experiences that engage communities and provide them with
beneficial skills.

Applications are accepted today July 12 to August 12 on our Request for
Application page. If you have additional questions, please email
grants@arborday.org. Please forward this email to others who would benefit
from this opportunity.
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We’re ready to help you grow impact for those who need it most.

Know a Tribal organization or an organization that works with Tribal

communities? Share this additional Tribal funding opportunity with
them.
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